
EBOB  
(Elementary Battle of the Books) 

 

MEETING SCHEDULE 
TIME:  2:50-4:00 

 
 
 

Here is the schedule until the end of December  

 

October 14th    November 4th   December 2nd 

 

October 28th    November 18th   December 16th  

 

Please pick your child up in the library.  

 
PLEASE NOTE:  To continue being a member of our EBOB Team, a student 

should not miss a meeting unless they have a doctor’s appointment or absent because of 

sickness.   

 
 

 

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at cclarke@haywood.k12.nc.us or at 

456-2406.  Also, if you would like to provide snack (25 students), please email me.  Thanks! 

 

SEE BACK  ---------->>>>>>> 

mailto:cclarke@haywood.k12.nc.us


 

 Remind your child that they need to read 10 of the 18 

books by December 31, 2015.   

 

 The competition will be in March 2016.  All books need 

to be read by February 29, 2016. 

 

Other reminders: 

 

 Have them log on to www.mybobteam.com often to 

take practice quizzes. 

Username:  hazelwood1 (or any number up to 12) 

Password:  reading! 

 

 Encourage your child to read and quiz themselves often. 

 

 Remind them to not only read, but read for 

understanding and details.  The questions at the EBOB 

competition are all about the details! 

 


